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Editorial

Welcome to this the first issue of the twelfth volume of the
Journal of Cetacean Research and Management. This
volume contains fifteen papers covering a wide range of
conservation and management issues.

I would like to draw your attention to the Guide for
Authors included at the end of this issue. Please read these

carefully before submitting manuscripts. Not following
the guidelines may result in considerable delay in the

consideration of your manuscript!

G. P. DONOVAN
Editor








